Minutes of the EC meeting of FA held on 11-7-2006 at 4 PM

Members present

1. N. C. Shiva Prakash, President

2. Satish V. Kailash, Vice-President

3. E. Arunan, Secretary

4. U. J. Shenoy, Treasurer


The meeting was chaired by Dr. N. C. Shivaprakash.  Executive committee discussed the plans for the General Body meeting to be held on 28-7-2006 for felicitation of the retiring members from the Institute.


Dr. Shivaprakash reported the following items:

1. Letter from the Deputy Registrar in response to the request for telephone bill reimbursement.  Earlier, Dr. Shivaprakash had sent a letter to the Director requesting for reimbursement of a maximum Rs. 750 for telephone bills considering both land line and mobile phones.  Currently, the reimbursement is for either the landline or a mobile.  The letter from the Deputy Registrar merely stated that this issue could not be taken up at this time.  Several members were unhappy about the tone of the letter.  It was decided to take up the issue with the Director.

2. Letter from some of the new occupants of the newly built E-type.  Occupant had requested the FA to write a letter on behalf of them requesting for some additions/changes in the apartment and in the surroundings.  While some members felt FA could take up this issue, others felt that the residents should take it up directly with the Administration.

3.  Letter from Chairman Counseling center requesting the use of the Faculty Association’s room for teaching.  The EC felt that permission could be granted on a case by case basis.  The key should be borrowed from the FA and returned to it after use.

4.  EC authorized the President and Treasurer to buy appropriate gifts for the retiring members.  It was decided to conduct the GBM on 28-7-2006 at 4 PM in Choksi Hall.

5. The meeting ended with thanks to the Chair.

